United States Department of the Interior

National Biological Survey
National Fisheries Contaminant Research Center
4200 New Haven Road
Columbia, Missouri 65201

IN REPLY REFER TO:

February 1, 1994

Centers for Disease Control

National Institute for

Occupational Safety & Health

Robert A. Taft Laboratories

4676 Columbia Parkway

Cincinnati, Ohio 45226-1998

Dear Mrs Diane Manning:

Home contamination has not been a problem at the national
Fisheries Contaminant Research Center. Our employees are trained
to observe good chemical hygiene practices. Personal protective
equipment is used and employees have been oriented to the centers

Safety and Chemical Hygiene Plan.

Sincerely yours,

(2R S

Paul R. Heine
Safety Officer
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